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Heller Speaks Out for Nevada’s Middle Class
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made a statement on the House floor advocating for the extension of the Child Tax Credit beyond 2011. 

“Nevada’s middle class families relay on the Child Tax Credit to help pay for the costs of raising a child.  It is unfortunate that the majority party chose not to side with the nearly 1 million working families in our country that will be effected by this tax increase,” said Heller. 
Heller submitted an amendment that would extend the Child Tax Credit beyond 2011 to the House Rules Committee for consideration during the debate on the Budget Resolution.  The amendment was rejected by a party line vote by the committee.  
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